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Additional lanes (from two to 
four) and up to six lanes on 
new Waihoehoe Road Bridge

Access to planned  
Drury Railway StationProposed Drury Railway Station scope

Existing 
Waihoehoe 
Road 

KEY
  Proposed bus stops

  Proposed raised median barrier

  Proposed retaining wall

  Proposed separated cycleway

  Proposed footpath

  Proposed berm

  Proposed new signalised intersection

  Proposed new bridge

*Map not to scale

We heard you support continued 
access in and out of Tui St.
We’re planning changes to Tui 
St access to address safety and 
accommodate increased traffic 
volumes, while ensuring you can 
still access Tui St. 

We heard you’d like no impact 
on Drury Domain.
We’re planning for the project 
to not impact the Domain.

We heard you’d like to see the library, 
hall, and other important community 
amenities along Tui St retained or 
relocated nearby.
We’re planning to retain community 
amenities along Tui St.

We heard you support making it 
safer for people walking or cycling.
We’re planning protected 2-metre 
cycle lanes and footpaths on 
Waihoehoe Rd from Great South Rd 
to Kathy Henry Lane.
We’re also planning new footpaths 
and a cycle lane on Great South 
Road to connect Waihoehoe Road 
to SH1 and SH22.

We heard you want improvements to the 
stormwater system to prevent flooding and to 
improve water quality. 
We will treat 100% of all stormwater and meet 
Council  requirements. We’re looking at using 
sustainable vegetated treatment systems, such 
as rain gardens, vegetated swales, and tree pits.

We heard you want the well at 232 Great South 
Road to be protected.
We’re planning to review the heritage status 
of the well and to work with Auckland Council 
and the community to investigate options to 
determine the future of the well.

We heard you want no impact on the Drury Village 
businesses, or the businesses to be relocated nearby. 
The 232 Great South Rd property is required for a 
new Waihoehoe bridge to enable electrification and 
future four-tracking of the rail line, and to support 
Drury’s growing population. We’re progressing 
discussions with the business tenants at 232 Great 
South Road, including looking at options to enable 
businesses to remain in the local area.

We heard you’d like the project to uplift Drury. Your 
ideas include:
•	 creation of a community hub  

•	 EV charging station

•	 Drury’s history recognised – including cultural 
heritage 

•	 areas for young people, such as parks or spaces to 
attract more young people to Drury Village

•	 a retirement village accessible to the shops 

•	 more hospitality to attract people to the area so that 
Drury becomes a destination for more people to visit. 

We’re considering your ideas and will discuss these 
further with you early next year.

The Waihoehoe Road upgrade is on  
400 metres of Waihoehoe Road between 
Great South Road and Kath Henry Lane.
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Waihoehoe Road upgrade


